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Y6 Weekly Bulletin 23rd February 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you were able to enjoy your half term break. 
I would like to start by thanking our brilliant PTA for all their proactive support at this busy time: the 
discos, Y5 cake sale, support for P2B, the development of a Sensory Garden (behind the art block) 
and promotion of our Readathon.  
Thank you also for your willingness to get behind these initiatives. It is greatly appreciated. 
This week at HHJS we have had an author session for Y4 at Buckingham School and reward time for 
Yellow Team- congratulations to them. We have also welcomed Mr Cook to our staff team. 
We attach a communication to clarify the ongoing role of Teammates at HHJS and now look forward 
to next week's parent consultations- with 4D details to follow. If you have not booked a slot, we will not 
be able to offer rescheduled slots. Please book via Parent Guardian Consultations on Arbor. 
Please remember to send your child in with a healthy snack for breaktime. Also, please do let the 
office know if your child changes from school dinners to a packed lunch as there has been rather a lot 
of food wastage in the last few weeks from children switching to a packed lunch and not informing us 
so the kitchen have not adjusted their numbers. Thank you for your support with this.  
  
 
Our word of the week is – TARNISH and our language of the week is - GUJRATI 
Best Wishes 
 
Alan Went  
Head teacher  
 

 

 

 

Important notices: 
 

➢ British Museum Trip – Thursday 27th June. As the coach cost is prohibitive, we would like to 
travel by train and tube which is free but this will mean that we need 4 parent helpers per class or we 
will not be able to go. Please could you contact the office if you are able to help. Many thanks 
 

➢ Shackleton’s Diary – this is the book that we will be studying in English this term. It may be 
advantageous if your child had their own copy. Please follow the link should you wish to purchase 
a copy:  https://www.amazon.co.uk/Shackletons-Journey-William-Grill/dp/1909263109 
 

➢ Leavers Events and fundraising – we are looking for some parents to help organise the 
Leavers activities and fundraising for the children’s’ Year books. Please let the office know if you 
are able to help.  
 

➢ We have a vacancy for a SEN admin assistant for 7 hours a week. Would need to be proficient 
at Word and Excel and have good organisational skills. Please contact the office for further 
details.  
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Dates for your diaries: 
 
Monday 26th February: 6OC Parent teacher meetings 
Tuesday 27th February: Parent teacher meetings (not 6OC) 
Thursday 29th February: Parent teacher meetings 
Thursday 7th March: World Book Day/ ‘Helping children with Worries’ webinar 9am (see 

attachment for how to book) 
Friday 8th March: Helping children with Worries’ webinar 6pm (see attachment for how to 

book) 
Tuesday 12th March: School nurse team in for catch up MMR boosters 
Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day 
Monday 18th March: Living Eggs arrive 
Thursday 21st March:  International Languages Day/ ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 

6pm (see attachment for how to book) 
Friday 22nd March: ‘Helping children with Resilience’ webinar 9am (see attachment for how 

to book) 
Tuesday 26th March: Easter assembly and Hat Parade 
Thursday 28th March: End of Term. 1.45pm finish 
 
 
Year 6 wishlist Amazon 
 
Have a wonderful weekend 
  
 
The Year 6 Team 

https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/wishlist/ls/3AU7P33I5E9C7?ref_=wl_share

